
CONGRATULATIONS !
Editorial, JIMA, Vol 117, No 03, March, 2019

SIR,
We are Dr Bhaskar Vyas and Dr Rajni Vyas, Octogenarian

Life Members of IMA.We heartily congratulate you for your
editorial article on ABC of stem cells, Vol 117, No 03, March,
2019. This is the need of the hour.

We further introduce ourselves as researchers in stem cells.
We are a few amongst those who have been funded (twice) by
DBT, GoI. You will be happy as an orthopedic surgeon to know
that we have generated as original research to treat OA knee.
We would like to contribute our research for publication to JIMA.
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